
I stay at UCP because….
Gosh!  Where do I begin?  I started at UCP in the Fiscal department in September 2016.   Being here 
has allowed me to expand my thoughts on the needs of people being served by UCP.  In my job I am 
not directly involved with participant care, but it is so nice when the participants come to visit.  It is a 
delight to see how happy they are when they can visit for the holidays and enjoy the treats and 
participate in activities. 

When they bring an item they made and can give it to someone here in the Utley offices, you cannot 
help but feel the joy they get from doing these handmade items.  And, that joy just transfers to 
others.  They give so much of themselves.

The company is a very caring employer for all of its employees and for all the participants who are 
entrusted to our care.  They are truly concerned with the welfare of everyone involved with UCP.

I hope I can work another 5 years and then I might think of retiring.

My advice for new staff… 
I would say listen, take notes and ask questions if you don't understand. It is a great place to work, and 
take advantage of what is available to assist you with your job. 

Mary Ann Young
Fiscal Assistant                   

Celebrating 5 years 


